
 

The Maine Department of Education’s Rethinking Remote Education Ventures (RREV) project is 100% funded by the U.S. Department of Education’s 
Education Stabilization Fund awarded through the Rethink K-12 Education Models (REM) grant. Maine was awarded $ 16,958,613. 

------------------------------------- 
The contents of this letter were developed under a grant from the Department of Education. However, those contents do not necessarily represent the 
policy of the Department of Education, and you should not assume endorsement by the Federal Government.  

Pilot Name: K-12 and Adult Lifelong Learning Hub 
School/District Name: North Haven Community School, MSAD 7 
Contact: Shaun Johnson, PhD, Principal, North Haven Community School 

 

Overview: 
North Haven Community School will partner with our town administration to support their efforts of economic 
diversification and workforce development, chiefly in response to the impending impacts of climate change 
and sea level rise on the long-term viability of the fishing and lobstering industry. In coordination with the 
community, North Haven Community School will develop programming to support lifelong learning outcomes 
for both K-12 and adult learners, housed in our auxiliary classroom space dubbed the “Projects Building.”  

 
Contact: 
Shaun Johnson, PhD  
sjohnson@nhcshawks.org 
207-867-4707 
 


